Nagaland Board of School Education
Kohima

NOTIFICATION NO. 26/2023
Dated Kohima, the 7 March, 2023

NO.NBE-48/Ex-QH/2022-23:: It is hereby notified that on appointment of new heads
of institution, the schools/ colleges shall inform the Boards office along with photocopies
of his/her educational qualification documents, specimen signature and contact number.

The institutions with newly appointed head of institution for the academic session
2023 should intimate this office through email at nagaboard@gmail.com within 31
March 2023. Heads of Government Schools who have been transferred should inform the
Board attaching their transfer orders.

Sd/- Asano Sekhose
Chairman

NO.NBE-48/Ex-QH/2022-23/428 Dated Kohima, the 7" March, 2023

A. Copy for information and necessary action:
© The Heads of all the Registered schools (Government & Private).

B. Office copy.




